
P-04-512 Stop the "Staff reduction proposals" at the Cardiff 
and Vale University Health Board  

Petition wording: 

We the undersigned wish to register our dismay and disapproval at the 

announcement of the Section 188 redundancy notice issued at the Cardiff 

and Vale University Health Board and the resulting staff reduction proposals.  

 

We call upon the National Assembly for Wales to urge the Welsh Government 

to:  

• oppose and stop these draconian cuts;  

• ensure that patient safety and quality of service is improved, not cut 

further; and  

• support and campaign for proper funding of the NHS. 

 

Petition raised by: Howard Barr 

 

Date petition first considered by Committee: 11 November 2013 

 

Number of signatures: 654 

 


